## **PTA General Meeting Notes**

May 8, 2014

**Board Present:** Denise Miller, Shawn Kressler, Connie Mantz, Kyle Gangewere, Patricia Allen, Patti Spitzer, Sam Hafner (Principal)

Denise Called meeting at 9:15

Budget Update: Teacher Allotments still coming in, Field trips are still happening.

**Passport to the World:** Thank you for all who volunteered their time, it was a great day.

**Principal Update:** Thanking the board for a good year. Going over upcoming events here at Liberty Bell for the last month of school. The last month is very busy with Playday / picnic, Spring festival, concerts, 50<sup>th</sup> celebration, spirit night.... Keep an eye out for all info coming home in backpacks.

**Beth Hausman:** President of the PTG for the IS spoke to everyone about what to expect next year for those parents of 3<sup>rd</sup> graders.

**May:** Recap on Teacher Appreciation happening this week. Kids are excited about doing nice things every day for their teachers. In turn, the teachers are very appreciative to the nice things the PTA is doing for them this week.

Spring Festival: We have awesome big-ticket raffles, papers all went home. Wristband orders are starting to come in....Christmas City studio will be here with a photo booth for FREE! Volunteers are still needed.

**June:** 50<sup>th</sup> Celebration set for June 6<sup>th</sup> from 4:30-7:30. Inside Scoop spirit night, last day of school June 11<sup>th</sup>.

Dismiss- 10:10am